August 20, 2010
Tiki Goes to the Dogs Event
Dear Connie,

Thank you so much for the support that the Harrison County Board of Supervisors gave to the Humane
Society of South Mississippi last year. Through your advertising support for Tiki Goes to the Dogs and
Cats you helped us raise the necessary money needed to support our mission of daily animal welfare.

We are currently planning the 5 annual event that will take place Friday, September 10, 2010 from 7:00
to 11:00 pm at the IP Casino and Resort. It promises to be more exciting than it was before with live
entertainment provided by E-Unplugged, a silent auction, and a live auction.

As you know, advertising for this event is limited so | wanted to extend a personal invitation to you early
since you supported us during our first year. We are offering advertising support for you to our event
for $1,000. Ad request includes your name listed on collateral placed at the event and will also include a
mention from our host and emcee on stage. It also includes reserved table seating for ten, heavy hors d’
oeuvres, live entertainment, silent and live auction visibility too.

Call Krystyna Szczechowski at 228.822.3803 to purchase your advertising support today and help the
homeless animals in South Mississippi. We are able to take your credit card over the phone or you can
mail your payment to:

Humane Society of South Mississippi
Attention: Tiki Goes to the Dogs
2615 25" Avenue

Gulfport MS 39501

Thank you again for the support you provided during last year’s event and | hope you can make plans to
attend our 2010 event.

Sincerely,

% 6{
Jode’ Braxton-Hignight U

Director of Development
Humane Society of South Mississippi
228.822-3802
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